
Kia ora koutou!       
 
It’s great to be back at Alert Level One whanau!  Yay!  We did it! 
As mentioned on Facebook last week, we will be carrying on a few things through to the end of 
this term and possibly through Term 3 also.   
 

We will keep reminding our kids to give each other space when we can. 

We will keep reminding our children to cough and sneeze into their elbows. 

We will keep reminding kids to wash their hands and we will have our hand sanitiser products in 
our classrooms still. 

Children who are sick should stay home. If a child is sick at school we will be contacting whanau to 
come and pick them up. 

We will keep our increased cleaning efforts up through winter to keep our school bug free every 
day. 

We will have a QR code on display over the next few weeks so people can scan for contact tracing. 

And....    We will continue to ask people to sign our visitors book when they are in school. 

 
Ka kite, 
Brendon Morrissey 

 JUNIOR SYNDICATE NEWS FROM ROOM 1: 
 

When we first came back to school, after the Covid19 
lockdown we did some learning about hygiene. We 
practised washing our hands and how to sneeze and 
cough to keep our germs from spreading.  We read 
“Super  Felix”.  We made our own super hero masks.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
We are having fun learning about dinosaurs eg what they ate, were they 
carnivore or herbivore and what interesting features they had and what 
they used that feature for. So far we have learned about Triceratops,    
Stegosaurus and T-Rex.  We especially enjoyed baking and decorating 
dinosaur cookies.  They were yum!  When we are not working with our 
teachers we like to play with the toy dinosaurs.   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
                                            

Thursday 18th June, 2020 (Term 2, Week 10) 

  

OUR VISION  
 

  “Inspired and resourceful learners for life.” 
“Kia whakaara kia manawanui mo tona ao”  

JUNIOR SYNDICATE NEWS FROM ROOM 18: 
 

Mauri ora!  Nau mai, piki mai, kake mai! 
It has been awesome being back at Kura and working on class projects.  Our first mission was to catch up on 
what everyone had been doing while being safe at home.  We decided to write and paint our stories.  Then 
with the help of our Tamariki we made a room 18 safety plan.  We had lots of good ideas on how to keep our 
class bubble as safe as possible.  
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Pop in and see us. 
224 Commerce Street, Kaitaia 

Phone/Fax: 09 408 1741 

Kaitaia Primary School 

                               Kia Ngawari (Be Kind) ____________________ 
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SENIOR SYNDICATE NEWS FROM ROOM 20: 
 

Room 20 has been learning about Geometry and how we can use different shapes to    
create beautiful art.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We hope you enjoy it. 
 



 
WHEN 

 
WHAT 

Every Wednesday 
 
Once school resumes 

Public Health Nurse attends our school.  If you would like a private     
consultation with our Public Health Nurse, on Wednesday please        
telephone the school and we will endeavour to arrange this for you. This 
service is free. 

Banking 8.30a.m. 
 
Once school resumes 

Every Friday – ASB only.  Please contact the school office if your child 
would like to start school banking.  It is a great way to teach them to save. 

Friday Fundraiser 
= Every Friday 
Restarts 5th June 

Our tuck shop will not be open this year but we will have a Friday     
Fundraiser combo for $5.  Order forms for this will be sent home at the 
start of each week. 

Every Friday 
 

School assembly will resume once the restrictions around crowd          
gatherings are lifted.  Watch this space! 

Throughout Term 2 
 
Once school resumes 

iMOKO check ups (Whaea Alice and Whaea Bonnie) in our school      
during the morning checking for infectious skin disorders and head lice.  
Free treatment is provided for all children. 

22 June BOT meeting @ 5.30pm 

2 July Newsletter via KPS Facebook Page and hardcopy home 

3 July Last day of Term 2 

20 July Term 3 begins 

24 July School Assembly @ 9.45am in our Hall 

29 July Y5 and 6 speech competition 

31 July Parent/Teacher interviews (Teacher Only Day—no buses) 

 

Have a great weekend everybody! 
From the children, staff and BOT of Kaitaia Primary School. 
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Kaitaia Primary School Newsletter 

School Notices 

 

 Easter/Chocolate Raffle                   

Tena koutou katoa,  

A huge thank you to everyone who helped support our Easter/Chocolate 

raffle.  The winners are (in no particular order)… 

Breeze Rm5 Shirley W   Paxton Kurt Oud  Tayah-Marie Rm10 

Lilo Bueb Rm11 Janine H  Whaea Chantal  Uncle Vic Thompson 

Edwin Z Rm13 and    Narelle Rm15 
 

We had 11 prizes and made a total of $1230.00. 

Kind Regards 

Junior School Staff and Children. 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
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Calendar of Upcoming Events 

School Notices 

School office notices: 

We have plenty of $10 embroidered Kaitaia Primary School uniform 
Polos    sizes 4 to 16 available at the office. Cash only please! All    
other uniform items are available at The Warehouse, Kaitaia.          
Embroidered navy sweatshirts and anything (except jeans) navy or 
black on the bottom!. So good to be back at school! 
 
$5 Friday fundraisers will start again on Friday 5th June (tomorrow!).  
 
Thank you, 
Mrs Patrick 

 

 

 


